
 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

DATE ISSUED: September 21, 2018 
PROJECT:  RFP-2018-18 – Eneas Creek Assessment 
 
The Request for Proposal documents for this work are revised as noted herein. All such revisions 
become a part of the work and shall be included in your Proposal. No consideration will be allowed for 
extras due to the Contractor not being familiar with this addendum. 
 
 
1. Reference:  Answers to Questions Received 

 
The following are answers to questions received: 

Q1 What is the approved budget for this project? 

A1 The approved budget for this project is $55,000. 

Q2 Are there any existing hydrologic and hydraulic models available for review for the successful 
proponent?  

A2 No, there are no hydrologic or hydraulic models available.  An inundation study was prepared in 
2013 for the Garnet Dam which will be made available to all proponents as part of this 
addendum. 

Q3 Is there available hydrometric information in Eneas Creek? 

A3 Outflow data from Garnet Dam could be made available to the successful proponent.   

Q4 Is LiDAR information available for the study area? 

A4 The District currently has 1m AutoCAD contours that can be downloaded here:  
https://www.dropbox.com/s/avkyo59fcb9pf2r/Contours2012.zip?dl=0 
The District is attempting to obtain any LiDAR from the Ministry of FLNRORD that was gathered 
in 2017 or 2018, which will be made available to the successful proponent. 

Q5 Can we obtain a copy of the District’s GIS in preparation for the proposal? 

A5 Any relevant GIS information will be made available to successful proponent.  The District has 
public access to our GIS available on our website that can be viewed.  
https://www.summerland.ca/planning-building/gis-mapping 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


